SPTFA NEWSLETTER

Winter Term 2022

Ho ho ho, Merry Christmas!

Welcome to the final PTFA Newsletter of 2022! We hope that the children have enjoyed their
term and all the different activities they have had. We are sure that they and all the parents and
carers are looking forward to the festive break. Before everyone goes off we wanted to let you
know what has been happening over the last few weeks but most importantly to say a massive
thank you to everyone who has supported the PTFA's fundraising efforts at the Christmas Craft
Activity Day as well as through the raffles held at various points. Thank you to anyone who
attended / donated or just gave up their time in any way! We couldn't do this without you
and the children are so grateful!

Highlights so far...

CHRISTMAS CRAFT DAY

At the end of November we held our annual Christmas Craft Activity
Day and it was a roaring success! After being held virtually due to
covid, we were so happy to have all the children back in the school!
As well as a variety of craft stalls we also had a Santas Grotto and a
letter writing station so the children who visited Santa or wrote a
letter to him should hopefully hear from him soon.

Congratulations to all the raffle winners and we hope some of the
beautiful crafts the children made are being proudly displayed.

For further information contact firslowerpta@gmail.com



KS1/KS2 PANTO AND SAPLINGS ENTERTAINER

It wouldn't be Christmas without a pantomime and by all accounts the children in Reception,
Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 all had a laughter filled event!

Not to forget our littlest ones, Saplings children also had a visit from Cheeky Dog which
proved to be a huge hit!

The PTFA will be back next term with lots of exciting events so please look out for further
details in the new year but until then we just want to say...

% Wishing you all a very
Merry Christmas
and a
Happy and Healthy
New Year!

For further information contact firslowerpta@gmail.com



